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February 4, 2015
Dear Parents & Guardians,
	With the upcoming holiday in a few weeks, we are writing to inform you about how 5th grade celebrates this holiday.  We do not celebrate holidays at any point during the school year within the classroom, however, we have always allowed students to bring in Valentine’s Day cards for their fellow classmates.  The students will be given an opportunity at some point within the February 12th school day to deliver the cards to the students’ homeroom classroom mailboxes.  We ask you to please follow the guidelines below:
· We ask that students deliver cards to all members of their homeroom in the spirit of supporting a close classroom community.
· Please, no candy or sweets attached to the cards- this goes against the school’s health and wellness policy. 
· If you would like to send a treat in with the card, please consider objects such as pencils, erasers, or stickers.
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Sincerely,
Miss Hennessey & Mrs. Garrity
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